SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: September 6, 2018
FROM: Robert M. Powers, Deputy General Manager

SUBJECT: BART Early Bird Express: Transbay Tube Earthquake Safety Service Plan
Attached is the “BART Early Bird Express: Transbay Tube Earthquake Safety Service Plan”
presentation. Staff will provide an overview of the draft service plan during the September 13,

2018 Board Meeting.

For further information, please contact Robert Powers, Deputy General Manager at 510-464-

Dt w7

Robert M. Powers

cc:  Board Appointed Officers
Executive Staff



